
Big thanks to the entire community for
your donations to our Terry Fox Run!  We

raised almost $600 for the Terry Fox
Foundation.  Also to our parent volunteers

for helping along the route.   We hope
everyone enjoys the long weekend!

 Upcoming Events

Tuesday, 
October 3rd 

Monday, 
October 2nd

Friday, 
October 6th

Wednesday.
October 4th 

Thursday, 
October 5th 

LORD BYNG ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

October 2nd - 6th

 ~ Stat Holiday ~     
No School

October 9th ~ Thanksgiving ~ No School

October 10th ~ World Mental Health Day 

October 11th ~ PAC Meeting via Zoom        
@ 7pm

October 11th ~ Pizza Wednesdays start

October 17th ~ Cross Country Run @
3:30pm

October 19th ~ PAC Halloween Party           
@ 6pm 

October 20th ~ Pro-D Day ~ No School 

Teacher
Appreciation Day



Dress for the weather!                         
                 
               As the seasons change it might be helpful to bring those for rainy & chilly days        
.                                                    

Rain Boots!
Waterproof

Jacket !
Change of

Clothes!

October 11th
November 22nd

January 10th
March 13th

May 8th

 

Meetings are held on Zoom
at 7pm and the links are
generally sent out one to

two days prior to the
meeting.

PAC meetings for 2023/2024 

Byng Halloween Party
Thursday, October 19

6:00-8:30pm
Come on down to the Byng gym for a night of dancing, games

and fun! 

The PAC is looking for volunteers so please email
lordbyngelementarypac@gmail.com to join the planning

committee. This event is purely volunteer-led and needs your
help to make it a success. Let's come together to make some

great family memories for our Byng students.



PIZZA WEDNESDAYS & HOT LUNCH!!!
How to order…

Please note:

All New Families must register a new account with Munchalunch:

For any questions or issues ordering, please email
lordbynghotlunch@gmail.com, do not approach admin or staff.

The Hot Lunch days are as follows:

EVERY WEDNESDAY starting Oct 11: Pizza Hut
Oct 27: Good Co. (due Oct 18)
Nov 10: Takeya Sushi (due Nov 1)
Dec 4: Steveston Seafood House (due Nov 24)

·

·

·

·
·
·

·
·

·
·

For Pizza Wednesdays:Order must be placed and paid in full the Sunday before that Wednesday.
For Hot Lunches:Orders must be placed and paid in full 9 days prior to the scheduled lunch date as
per our vendor requirements. Unpaid orders will be canceled. Make sure you follow the order all
the way to the end to pay!  Munchalunch automatically cancels an order that hasn’t been paid
within 1 hour.
Munchalunch charges us a per transaction fee, so if you are able to order and pay for multiple
lunches in one transaction you will be saving the PAC transaction fees.
If your child is absent on the lunch date, you are welcome to come and pick up the order by noon,
but the food cannot be kept for the following day.
Consistent with previous years, there are NO REFUNDS.

Go tohttps://munchalunch.com/schools/LordByng
Click the "Register Here" button. The system will guide you through the process of
adding children. After adding your child(ren) click the "Order Lunch" button to order.
Next time, just click the "Login here" button to access your account.
It is recommended you sign up to receive a reminder email the day before hot lunch is
delivered. Returning families will just need to update their students’ grade and division
upon first signing in.



Terry Fox Run



 This is a time to reflect and learn
together about Islamic excellence and the
rich, longstanding contributions Muslim

people have made to literature, math,
science, art and history both around the

world and right here in Canada.

October is Islamic Heritage Month



Byng YMCA Kids Club
In need of before and after school care? The Byng
YMCA Kids Club Before and After School Program
serves families in our school community. The Y

understands that time gaps before and after school
can be a challenge for parents, which is why its
licensed Kids Clubs programs offer school-aged

children a safe and inviting environment to connect
with others and participate in enjoyable activities. 

 
To learn more about Byng YMCA Kids Club and its health
and safety protocols, contact ymcakidsclub@gv.ymca.ca.

Part-time and full-time spots are available.

Looking ahead.... 

October 9th ~Thanksgiving ~ No School

October 20th ~ Pro-D Day ~ No School 

October 23rd ~ Student Photos 

October 25th & 26th~ Early Dismissal for
Parent Conferences @ 1:45pm 

November 12th - 18th - Multiculturalism
Week

VERY IMPORTANT REMINDER FROM THE  
OFFICE.....

If your student is absent or late for school please
inform the office directly by calling the early

warning line as soon as possible at 604.668.6587.  

Our front door will be open between 8 am and 3 pm.  Please sign into the
office before walking around the school.  Please drop off lunches, items being

dropped off, band instruments, water bottles, extra clothes, etc... at the
outside door of the classroom door that your child is in or in the front foyer

on top of the PAC Box.  Thank you for following our safety protocols.

The Byng YMCA Kids Club
has space for both before

and after school care
available. The program has
also been approved for the

Child Care Fee Reduction
Initiative. To register, or for

more information, please
contact us at

ymcakidsclubs@bc.ymca.ca


